
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Blaise    Term: Autumn 2  Term 2 2022-2023   Topic:  light and dark / Christmas 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

We have been having a very celebratory 

term full of Halloween, ‘fireworks’, poppies, 

Pudsey, lights and tinsel. In fact it’s been so 

busy that we can’t believe that Christmas is 

upon us already!  

 

Our exploration of Halloween was led by a 

story all about a Halloween party. We all 

participated in the games, racing to be 

dressed as mummies, hiding under a ghostly 

sheet and asking our friends to guess who 

we were, riding a broomstick and making 

playdough monsters. Of cause, we had to 

receive a marshmallow between each 

activity as a ‘treat’ to our ‘trick’. 

 

As a Christmas story we have been reading 

and singing along to the 12 days of 

Christmas – altered for a sensory 

experience. Some of us have worked hard 

on amount to number, word and numeral 

recognition this term, while others have 

been using switches to activate themed 

actions and activities.  

 

We have made biscuits, lanterns, poppy 

prints and cards. Explored an array of smells, 

sights, tastes and sounds and ended with a 

very exciting visit from Singing Hands!! 

 

Some of us have been practicing our 

walking this term and have tried so hard to 

take steps when in a standing sling on the 

ceiling hoist. We feel that we are all pro’s at 

dressing up now too and are enjoying the 

bright colours of the Christmas jumpers and 

celebrations. We can’t wait to visit the 

church for a carol service and show off all 

our hard work when you come to see our 

Christmas performance with Anna. 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a very 

happy 2023. 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


